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From: Brian Peacock
To: Wanda Gautney
Subject: FW: DPIMPERL Contract for Services
Date: Friday, January 6, 2023 10:12:33 AM

I meant to talk to you about this Wednesday and forgot.  Do your dates line with David’s?
 

Brian Peacock
CIS Director
Baldwin County Commission
312 Courthouse Square, Suite 13
Bay Minette, AL 36507
(251) 580-2598 office

 

From: David Pimperl <dpimperl@outlook.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 10:56 AM
To: Brian Peacock <BPEACOCK@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: DPIMPERL Contract for Services
 

 

Hi Brian,
 
This slipped up on me, but I just realized that my Contract Extension expires on January 5, 2023.  I
believe the existing Contract can be renewed/extended for one more 12 month term if the County
chooses to do so.  I am certainly interested and agreeable to a twelve (12) month extension at the
same prices and terms of the original Contract dated January 5, 2021.
 
Please let me know your thoughts and if you need anything from me.
 
Thanks David.
 
David Pimperl
251-895-6925
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